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Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—91% 

Year 2—94% 

Year 3—94% 

Year 4—96% 

Year 5—93% 

Year 6—95% 

 

Our Value for November is Curiosity. 

 

 
 

 

 

The Gruffalo  

This week the children in Reception have been 
reading The Gruffalo. The activities in the 
classroom have extended their understanding 
of the story and developed their imagination.  
The activities began on Monday with a  
Gruffalo day outside where the children       
discovered characters,  explored the garden 
area and toasted marshmallows over the fire 
pit. 

Diary Dates for November 

14th—Flu vaccinations. 

           Odd Socks Day 

18th—Children In Need fancy dress day. 

22nd—Year 5 Tatton Park trip. 

25th at 9.45am—New starter open day. 

 

 


